To whom it may concern:
My husband has been a resident of Montana since he attended the University of Montana and received a forestry degree following his service in Vietnam in the sixties. I have been a resident since 1975 when I met and subsequently married him. We have visited Holland Lake many times enjoying tent camping, canoeing, hiking to the falls and stay at the rustic lodge. We love the simple pristine profile of the lake as it is. 
We oppose any commercial development of the lake area. If development is done, we suggest expansion of “tent only” campgrounds and more natural enhancements to the area.
Please do not turn this natural treasure into a tourist site. 
Thank you
Carol and Andy Elsen
834 Van Buren
Missoula Montana
59802
406 544 8096
406 5297021 
